
 

The Butterfly Tile Design Contest 

 

At New Life Refuge Ministries, we have a vision to end child sex trafficking here in south Texas 

and beyond.  Our ministry’s threefold goals are to: 

1. provide a refuge of hope and healing for child survivors at our campus 

2. provide education to our community on the issue  

3. establish partnerships with other organizations (in law enforcement or the hospitality 

industry, for example) who will fight with us against modern-day slavery. 

 

While this may be a sensitive topic for elementary-aged students, they understand the idea of 

helping others and of starting over, or “rebirth.”  Our art contest reflects this theme. 

 

We are choosing a new design for ceramic tiles that will be manufactured by Aloe Tile here in 

Corpus Christi.  These tiles will be given to our donors and sold to our supporters.  The winning 

design will be selected by members of the Aloe Tile team. 

 

CONTEST DETAILS 

 

Design Requirements: 

1. Butterflies must be incorporated (to reflect the idea of rebirth).  A butterfly or 

butterflies must be clear in the design. 

2. The shape of the tile is a 6x6 square, although some variation is acceptable. 

 

Submission Instructions: 

1. If the design is submitted in person, all designs must have the artist’s first name and last 

initial, age, and school/homeschool organization name on the back for easy 

identification by the judges.  If the design is submitted online, the information must be 

entered in the applicable fields at the time of the design upload. 

2. Deadline for design submission is FRIDAY, JANUARY 17, 2020.   

3. You may email info@newliferefugeministries.org anytime with questions.   

 

Our Celebration of Courage gala takes place in late January and we will announce the winning 

submission and artist’s first name that evening.  Please understand how grateful we at New Life 

are to you as teachers and parents to be willing to take valuable instructional time for this 

special project.  We are excited to see what your artists create! 

 

Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns at info@newliferefugeministries.org 

 

   

 

 

 

 


